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Election of Officers and Directors
The purpose of this Newsletter is to distribute the ballots to the membership.
Please vote and pramwptly return the bottom half of this page to:
Carolyn Jones
Secretary, FMCC
2365 South Monroe Street
Denver, Colorado 80220
Important: Ballots must be received by Carolyn before November 14, 1979.

Notice of Next Meeting

This is our annual meeting and will be the last gathering of the year. Mr. Howard's
slide show and informative talk have received excellent camments from other organi-
zations and pramises to be an interesting program. Please feel free to bring guests.

Thursday, November 15, 1979 . Denver Museum of Natural History West Auditorium
Enter building at front west entrance - open 7:00 P.M.
Agenda: 7:30 P.M. Business Meeting - Announcements -
Reports and Elections
8:30 P.M. Tour of new Mineral Hall and construction
in progress. Refreshments
9:00 P.M. Program: The History of a Classic
Colorado Mine - The Highland Mary - in
Colorado's San Juan Mountains by
Merritt Howard

New Member
We welcame Mr. Pete Modreski as a new member. He recently moved to Denver fram

Albuquerque and is employed at the USGS.
Correction
My apologies to Dub Crook for inadvertently leaving his name off of the list of
contributors to the Mineralogical Record Colorado II issue.
Jack Murphy

Ballot

President: Yes No Secretary:
Gene Foord () D) Cym Cooper

@) C) :
Vice-President: b
ke Saggart () ()  Jack Muphy
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Treasurer: h
—_— Director:
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